
Dear Illinois High School Anglers,

Something really special is going to happen for the high school bass fishermen 
of Illinois, on Saturday September 22nd. That’s the week that B.A.S.S 
makes its first ever visit to the Decatur area for Bassmaster Toyota Trucks 
All-Stars week. 

Along with the four day competition, there will be plenty of B.A.S.S. related 
events going on including special seminars on crankbaits, soft plastics, 
finesse tactics and more, presented by Bassmaster Elite Pro’s, strictly for 
high school anglers.

We know that there’s lots of interest from Illinois youngsters, for the sport, 
and this will give you a great opportunity to meet the Pros, and learn from 
these great bass fishermen.

Here’s hoping that every part of B.A.S.S. is represented at this function as I 
truly believe it will be a time that all of us will remember.

See you in Decatur!
Jerry McKinnis
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FREE EVENT

SATURDAY
9 | 2 2 | 2 01 2

AT
NELSON PARK • DECATUR, IL
9:00 A.M. – THROUGH WEIGH-IN

SPACE IS LIMITED! 
REGISTER NOW AND DON’T 

MISS THIS UNIQUE OPPORTUNITY!

Are you a high school student interested 
in the sport of bass fishing? Join us for 
this all-day exclusive look into the world 
of bass fishing and expert tips from the 
Bassmaster Elite Pros!

   Observe the greatest anglers in the world
   Learn techniques from pro anglers
   Q & A with college anglers and coaches
   Tour of Bassmaster outdoor
   Sponsor meet and greet
   Free gifts

RSVP TO JON STEWART AT 
JSTEWART@BASSMASTER.COM   

BY SEPTEMBER 14 OR CALL 205-313-0900     
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